
Bear Valley Springs Association 

 

 
Kimberly Clow took this gorgeous picture of Jackõs Hole on January 6

th  

at sunset .  

Welcome Back!   

Association Announcements :  
Pass along the eBuzz to your friends and neighbors in Bear Valley! 

Please contact Kathi Chattin, the Association Administrative Assistant, at 661-821-5537, ext. 231, 
or send her an email at kathleenc@bvsa.org for the following updates and information: 

Á Changes to your eBuzz subscription 

Á Request for eBuzz articles/updates/pictures (due by Friday each week) 

Á Bear Tracks articles/pictures (due no later than the 9
th

 of each month) 

Á Committee agendas and minutes 

Á BVSA Website information (www.bvsa.org) 

Á Check out the eBuzz Archives if you missed an edition! 

A special thank you to everyone who sends me pictures for eBuzz and Bear Tracks. 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŜǎƛǘŀǘŜ ǘƻ ǎŜƴŘ ƛƴ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ Ǿŀƭƭey!   

     
Matt Bryant took these photos near his home on January 6th.  Snow Day!! 

mailto:kathleenc@bvsa.org
http://www.bvsa.org/
http://www.bvsa.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=page&page_id=5052


 
 
 

 

 



 

 
CERT has wheelchairs, walkers, crutches, shower seats, potty extenders, canes, etc.  

to lend without cost to anyone in need. 
Contact:  Fiona Nelson at 821-8975 or Dawn Nelson at 821-5205 

 

 
 

The Bear Valley Springs Womenôs Club cordially invites you to become a member of our group.  The club provides members with many personal and professional 

opportunities, while contributing to projects that improve our community.  Monthly luncheon meetings on the second Thursday of each month include a delicious meal 

with an interesting and informative program.  Each month you will have the chance to meet other BVS women and get to know your neighbors.   

You will not likely find a more welcoming and interesting group of gals!   
For more information please contact Hillary Gilmartin at 821-2324 or Barbara Taylor at 821-0742. 

 

 
Come to the Dog Park at Cub Lake! If you don't have your tags, go to the Association office and, for a small fee, you 
can get them. There is water at the park and shade and tennis balls. It's a great place to walk around with no leash or 

just sit down and relax while your dog makes new friends or sniffs things. Introduce yourselves to each other and 
make some specific times to meet and get those dogs socialized and exercised.  

Please email me at ktzorro@sbcglobal .net  or call 821 -0971.  Thanks, Katy  
 

         
 

The CAA is a non-profit organization that provides visual and performing arts programs to enhance our way of life. The Board meets the 
first Thursday of each month at 3:00 PM in the OTCC Card Room. Everyone is welcome. Annual membership is $15 for individuals and $30 

for a family. Members receive the monthly newsletter and attend selected events free or at reduced cost.   
For information call President Jan Alford 821-1533. 

 

mailto:ktzorro@sbcglobal.net
http://www.fema.gov/colorbox/node/35164?width=500px&height=500px


Volunteers In Police  Service  
We are currently accepting applications for community-minded individuals  

interested in providing service to the residents of Bear Valley Springs. 
For more information,  please contact  

Jay Carlyn, Captain, at 661-858-4106 or Karen Rathbun, Lieutenant. 
Also, remember to pick up your copy of the BVS Telephone Directory.  We have reduced the price to $1.00.   

These are available at the BVS Association, the CSD and the Post office. 
 

  

         
Garden Club Contacts are Barbara Williams (821 -2316) and Carol Young (821 -8976).    

Enjoy walking the 1 1/4 mil e quietly surrounded by nature.  
The entrance is at Beaubi en Field with parking available.  

 

 
Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 12, 2016 at the Equestrian Center. 

Jed Hannan, Secretary, Jerseyjed@aol.com, Cell 818-414-2430, or Paul Tate, pwtate@msn.com, Cell 818-972-5985 
 

 

 
 

I!tt¸ b9² ¸9!wΗ   IŜǊŜΩǎ ǿƛǎƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ нлмс ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ άōŀƴƴŜǊέ ȅŜŀǊ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǘȅǇƛŎŀƭ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŦƻǊ ƴŜǿ beginnings and we hope 
ǘƘƻǎŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ǘƘŜ {ǇƻǊǘǎƳŀƴΩǎ /ƭǳō ǿƛƭƭ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ōŜƎƛƴ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǘƛƻn with our many members.  We would love to 

have your input.  Membership is $30 per person per year or $60 per family per year.  With that, you can come to our 3 major events for free:  Deep Pit Bar-
b-q, Fall Dinner and Toys 4 Tehachapi Children.  All food and beverages are included for the Deep Pit and the Fall Dinner.  The Toys event is food only.  

Please call Tommy Lee Vaughan 821-0072 to get a membership form. 

mailto:Jerseyjed@aol.com
mailto:pwtate@msn.com


And, here are our new officers for 2016: 
President:  Tommy Lee Vaughan 

1st Vice-Pres:  John Bryant 
2nd Vice-Pres:  Carol Miller 
Treasurer:  Will Handley 
Secretary:  Mark Wood 

Our new Newsletter Chairman is Kathleen Chattin. 
Congratulations to our new officers and we look forward to working with you this coming year. 

IŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ .LD ¢I!bY ¸h¦ ǘƻ ¢ƻƳƳȅ [ee Vaughan and Carol Miller for an outstanding and very enjoyable Toys 4 Tehachapi Children.   
In addition, more toys were contributed this year than ever. 

JANUARY 21 ς {ǇƻǊǘǎƳŀƴΩǎ /ƭǳō aŜŜǘƛƴƎ ς OTCC Card Room ς 6:00-7:00PM:  Please join us as our meetings are informative and lively.  And, join us 
afterwards for dinner in either the saloon or the restaurant for Italian Night.  Yummy! 

 
 

 

 
Calling all equine enthusiasts! The United States Pony Club is an international organization that teaches children (and now adults) riding, mounted sports, 

and horse management. Historically, Pony Club has focused on the young English rider, but has recently expanded to include the Western discipline as 
well. Whether one enjoys trail riding on a backyard horse or has Olympic aspirations, Pony Club is dedicated to developing well-rounded horsemen and 

women in both riding and caring for their mounts. Children must be at least five years old and have access to their own pony or horse.  
Adults in the Horsemasters program will expand their current knowledge and skills.  

For more information regarding our BVS Pony Club, please contact Debbie Swarens at 661-825-5042 or Gary Yettner at 818-415-1222. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the 2 nd Thursday of every month at the Equestrian Center Lounge at 6:00 PM.  

For more information  contact Dawn Wright @ 821 - 8970 .  

Welcome to 2015! Our newly elected Buckaroos board members are:  President George McMackin, 1st VP Matt Bryant, 2nd VP Jeff Kermode, Treasurer Cathy 
Bradshaw, and Secretary Peggy Bergman-Smith. The Buckaroos are a horse club dedicated to enjoying the western way of life for both children and adults. We provide 

an opportunity for kids and adults to enjoy barrels, poles and other fun events at Play-Days (second Saturday of the month May through September). Cattle work is 
our prime activity and our active season is May - October with ranch sorting, line sorting, etc. We'd sure like to encourage folks to participate in these activities and 

welcome all riders, especially those new to cattle work. You'll not find a more economical horseback activity anywhere when it comes to playing with cattle. You can 
ride at your own pace and there are lots of folks ready and willing to help you. Even in winter months, we have a mechanical cow (aka "Leppy") that is available by 

appointment only (weather and arena footing permitting) to our club members. Leppy can help you and your horse work on maneuvers that will increase your abilities 
in working with the real thing. If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact George McMackin at 821-1116, or Cathy Bradshaw at 821-

6615, Matt Bryant at 821-1665, or Peggy Bergman-Smith at 661-331-4995 for a copy of our membership application. 

Horsemanõs Association  

 



  
COME HANG OUT WITH US!  

We meet on the fourth Friday of each month at the Equestrian Center Lounge beginning at 7:00 PM.   

We are neighbors, family and friends.  We share a common interest with all the residents in our desire to see an active, pros perous community.  

We strive to promote good fellowship among the people of Bear Valley Springs and promote a natural blend of equestrians with all the residents 

of the community.  We promote equestrian related activities and facilities a nd support the acquisition and preservation of rid ing and hiking trails 

in Bear Valley Springs.  We strive to promote the interests of all riding disciplines.  We encourage safety, good horsemanshi p and sp ortsmanship.  

We invite you to participate in the protection, promotion and preservation of the ridin g and hiking trails that help to define our community.  

Everyone is welcome and horse - ownership is not necessary. To access the Horsemanõs website go to www.bvsha.com .    

For more information contact President Joan Howar d at 821 - 1577 or bvshoward@hotmail.com .  

 

   

 
The Greenhorns provide an environment for horse and rider to learn cattle handling skills that are used in working cattle operations throughout the west. This is an 

opportunity for horse and rider to learn, work on, and improve individual fundamental skills on scheduled training days. The club is open to any BVSA member in good 

standing and BVS renters with amenity privileges. Because we live in the land of four seasons, the Greenhorns hold sessions in winter months to improve horsemanship 

skills to get ready to start working cattle again in May of 2016. We also have the ability to use a mechanical cow (weather & arena footing permitting) to work on rider 

skills that are necessary to improve your horseôs turnarounds (plus other maneuvers) and cattle rating ability. These are by appointment only or in scheduled club 

sessions.  We have four group cattle sessions per week from May through October. These months serve as the best weather for us to keep cattle and run our program.  

Improving your horsemanship skills is just one of the benefits of these sessions.  If you are interested in finding out more about the club, here are the folks to contact for 

information or membership applications:  Joan Howard 821-1577 or Brad Lundberg 618-5649. 

 

 
Anyone that canõt catch, pitch, throw, or bat will fit right in.    

This is not compe titive in any way.  You or your spouse has to be 50 years old  or older and want to have fun, meet new 

people, and get some exercise at the same time.   Come on out.   Everyone is welcome.  

MEET US AT THE BALL PARK AND HAVE SOME FUN !  4:00  PM on Tuesday  and Thursday .   

For information call Paul or Diane Brimer  (821 - 1777 ) 

 

 

Weekly Playdays are:  
Open Play - Monday at 10:00, 9 -hole playday - Wednesday at 10:00  

18-hole playday - Friday at 9:30  

Board meetings will be held the 2nd Wednesday, and General Meetings  will be  held  

the 4th Wednesday  of each month at 8:30 AM  in the OTCC card room BEGINNING IN FEBRUARY . 

If you are interested in joining us for any event, or may be interested in joining our  club, please inquire at the Golf Pro Shop or 

contact Linda Cross, President, at 821 -5315 or by  email at dblcrss2@yahoo.com. 

http://www.bvsha.com/
mailto:bvshoward@hotmail.com
mailto:dblcrss2@yahoo.com


 

Oak Tree Men's Golf  Club  
 

For information call President Tony Velarde at 661 - 821 - 0015.  The Oak Tree Men's Golf Club holds  

their  meetings on the second Tuesday of the month at 9:00 AM in the card room of the Oak Tree Country Club.  

 

 

Oak Tree Tennis Club News
For information call Rick  Lund, Tennis Pro at 747-0613 

 

Flying or Driving Hours: Daily 8:00 AM - Dusk 

BVS RC Model Club is a club here in Bear Valley and fly's at the  Ron Samuels Model Field located next to Jack's Hole which is west of 

the CSD trash area. We would like to invite anyone interested in RC Model Aviation or Model Cars  to come join us in activities at our 

field and to our monthly meetings.   Club meetings are held the first Sunday  of each month at the Whiting Center at  3:00 p.m.  

 While we encourage everyone to  join the BVSA RC Model Club it is not necessary in order to fly or drive at the field.  

  For more information contact Keith Champlen at 661 -821-0649 . 


